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Explanation of “Amendment” 
 

The instant report was originally filed on April 5, 2019 to timely discharge 
the station’s first quarter children’s television programming reporting obligation.  
As such, the information in the report reflected the children's television 
programming aired by KOMU-TV during the First Quarter of 2019.  However, as 
filed, the "Report Reflects Information For" blank erroneously indicated that the 
information contained in the report was for Second Quarter 2019, which was not 
yet complete and was inconsistent with the airdates of the programming reflected 
in the body of the report itself.   

 
The LMS does not permit amendment of the "Report Reflects Information 

For" field.  Therefore, to file its Children's Television Report for the Second 
Quarter of 2019, the station is simultaneously (1) transferring the information 
originally contained in this report to a newly created Children's Television 
Programming Report correctly designated as reflecting information for the First 
Quarter of 2019, and (2) amending the information in this report so that it reflects 
the programming that aired during the now-completed Second Quarter of 2019.  It 
is noted that at all times, the information regarding the children’s television 
programming aired by the station available to the FCC and the public via the LMS 
and the station’s online public inspection file has been timely and accurate. 


